
Drop off all items in the PJA or MJCC Lobby
by Friday, April 29.
Questions? Email: workfortheworld@pjaproud.org

APRIL DONATION DRIVE

Help Us Keep

Styrofoam Out

of Landfills!

Throughout April, we are collecting...

Styrofoam Packing Materials* & Coolers
Items will be transported to Agilylx, a local business that converts post-use polystyrene 

into its original components for future production.

*Please NO packing peanuts or smaller items such as foam trays, take out containers, 
egg cartons or cups--save those for the MJCC’s Recycling Drop Off Event taking place 

on Sunday, May 15th. Additional details can be found on PJA’s website:
pjaproud.org/donationdrives

PJA Proud

Honor Earth Day on April 22 by celebrating the whole month long!
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